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Randy Erwin Re-elected as National President, Maximo 
Alonzo Elected National Secretary-Treasurer of NFFE   

 
Minneapolis, MN – Today, America’s first federal employee union, the National Federation of Federal 
Employees (NFFE), on it’s 107th birthday, announces the re-election of Randy Erwin as National President 
and Maximo Alonzo as National Secretary-Treasurer. Erwin and Alonzo were elected by delegates at 
NFFE’s 52nd National Convention in Minneapolis, Minnesota.  
 
Any NFFE member is eligible to run for the National President or National Secretary-Treasurer role. Erwin 
and Alonzo were the only candidates nominated for these positions, and as such, were elected by 
acclamation. Erwin has served as National President since being elected in 2016. Alonzo has served as 
National Secretary Treasurer since July of this year. 

 
“I am incredibly humbled to continue leading this union as National President,” said Erwin. “I view each 
NFFE member as family and I couldn’t be prouder to represent our nation’s dedicated public servants for a 
third term. Together, we will continue to grow this union, to positively influence policy in Congress, and to 
fight for NFFE members at the bargaining table.” 
 
“I am thrilled to continue serving this union as National Secretary-Treasurer,” said Alonzo. “Together, we 
have grown this union at an incredible rate over the past few years and I am excited to continue that 
momentum. I am honored to have the responsibility of making sure our union’s finances are used 
intelligently to improve the lives of our members and their families.” 
    

 
Established in 1917, the National Federation of Federal Employees is America’s first union representing civil service federal 

employees. NFFE represents approximately 110,000 federal employees in 35 departments and agencies government-wide. NFFE is 
affiliated with the International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers, AFL-CIO. For more information, go to 

www.nffe.org. 


